
Richmond Dive Club –  Tuesday, August 8, 2023 Membership Meeting
Meeting held at O’Toole’s Restaurant and Pub Forest Hill Ave. Richmond and via Zoom.
Club President, Larry Antonacci began the meeting at 7:00 pm.  About 15 attendees in room;  6 
online.

• Sell of used gear:  Larry reminded members that they can bring used dive gear to try to sell;
gear that is in good condition – to the 6:00 – 7:00 networking part of the meeting. A couple 
members shared the items they had to sell or to give away. 

• Next RDC Diver Days is tomorrow.  Fluvanna Dive is unable to provide food this time.  Larry 
suggested getting your name on the roster for Diver's Day, if you think you think you might be 
able to come. Sign up closes two days ahead of the Diver Day.  It opens 3 weeks ahead.  We 
cover the entrance fee, but not the air if you need air.  

• Treasurer's Report:  Tonya Langenstein, Treasurer, is out.  Larry confirmed the current 
balance and noted that the balance gets lower through the diver days and then increases in 
the fall/winter. 

• New Member Introductions – New member, Sarah Whitaker, had to leave early so wasn't 
present to introduce herself.  Guest, Josh, introduced himself. He is considering joining.

• Speaker:  Leslie Andrus, Secretary, introduced the speaker, Cristina Zenato, who spoke about 
Cave Diving. 

Larry adjourned the meeting at 7:55


